
 
 
 
To the Town of Lansing: 
Date: February 11, 2023 
 
Please be advised that I am giving my permission for the Finger Lakes Land Trust (FLLT) to represent me 
during the subdivision process of my property at 795 Ridge Road, Lansing, NY. I am out of the country 
for the next 6 months and am not available.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 
TJJapan@aol.com.  
Thank you.  
 
 

 
 
Tamara Thompson 
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